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TAPE 122, SIDE A

CHAIR BRIAN:  Calls the meeting to order at 1:19 p.m.

PH HB 3064

JULIE FRANTZ,  President of  Or  BAr: Submits  and reviews written 
testimony  in  favor  of  HB 3064.  (EXHIBIT  A) Discusses the proposed
amendments.

Wallace P.  Carson, Chief  Justice  of the  Oregon Supreme Court:
Testifies  in  favor  of  HB 3064.  Discusses rule changes.

Ted Kulongowski, Attorney General: Testifies in favor of HB 3064. 
Discusses participation of Bar members.

Agnes Peterson,  :  Testifies  in favor  of  the  HB 3064. Discusses
statistics describing the make  up of the Oregon State Bar Association. 
Discusses purpose statement.

REP. BAKER:  Asks about the judicial branch Frantz:  Answers

ws

ph 2463

Marc Blackmun:  Testifies in favor of the HB .



Ross Shepard:  Testifies on the bill.

ws

CHAIR BRIAN: Recesses the  meeting for ??  minutes at 1:40 p.m.

CHAIR BRIAN:  Reconvenes the meeting at 1:43 p.m.

ph 3059

Rep. Larry Sowa: Testifies in favor of the bill. Discusses Game
Violations and the wildlife fund.

BOb lund, coordinator of TIP  program: Submits and reviews written
testimony in support of HB 3059.  (EXHIBIT B & C)

REP. BAKER: Asks about reimbursement sections of the bill. Asks about
the word person.

LUND:  Explains the intent of the legislation.

REP. BAKER:

LUND:

REP. BAKER:  Asks about letting anyone offering the reward.

LUND: Anyone who  wants to  put up  the reward,  should be allowed to do
that.

SOWA:

RODMAN PEIL, Member: Submits and reviews written testimony in support of
HB 3059.  (EXHIBIT D)

ROY HYDER, OREGON STATE POLICE: Submits and reviews written testimony in
support of HB 3059.  (Exhibit E)

ROD INGRAM, ORegon  FIsh and  Wildlife:Submits and reviews written
testimony in support of HB 3059.  (exhibit F)

CHAIR BRIAN:  Discusses language in sections five and six.

CAROLE SOUVENIR,  COMMITTEE  COUNSEL:  Discusses conflicts with a change

REP. BAKER:

CAROLE SOUVENIR, COMMITTEE COUNSEL:  Explains the problem.

REP. BAKER:  Suggests changes ....

CHAIR BRIAN:  Asks about conflicts with the public ....

REP. BAKER:  Discusses other changes.

CHAIR BRIAN:

INGRAM Explains the reward.



CHAIR BRIAN:  Asks about the commission offering an reward.

INGRAM:  Explains the situation.

REP. BAKER:  suggests an amendment.

KEN EVANS, govt relations director  for the Oregon Hunters Association:
Submits  and  reviews  written  testimony  in support of HB 3059 
Exhibit G

ws 3059

ws 3521

CAROLE SOUVENIR,  COMMITTEE  COUNSEL:  Discusses  possible changes and
amendments.

Kevin Hanway, OTLA: Explains that everyone is in agreement. Explains the
changes in the amendments. Discusses the date change.

ws 2984

CAROLE SOUVENIR,  COMMITTEE COUNSEL:  Discusses additional amendments.

EMILY SEEDERLY, MULTNOMAH HOUSING: Discusses the purpose of the bill. 
Explains the lien process.

REP. BAKER:  Asks for clarification.

SEEDERLY:  Explains the districts left.

EDMUNSON:  Asks abou the rationale.

Seederly:  Explains. REP. EDMUNSON:  Asks about the lien laws for PU.

SEEDERLY:  Explains.  the lien laws.

SUSAN SCHNEIDER, CITY OF  PORTLAND: Discusses the language change.

CAROLE SOUVENIR, COMMITTEE COUNSEL:

SCHNEIDER:  Yes.

SEEDERLY:

CHAIR BRIAN:  Asks for clarification.

SEEDERLY:  Continues to explain the changes.

REP. BAKER:

CEADERLEAF:

REP. EDMUNSON:  Asks about the time period. TAPE 122, SIDE B

cedarleaf:

REP. EDMUNSON:  Asks about  the utility  service providing some
information.



CEDARLEAF:  Discusses  the   Utilities  rights   to  lien. Discusses
other changes.  Discusses section  seven changes and conflicts.

REP. EDMUNSON:  Asks about her preferance.

CEDAERLIFE:  Explains.

John VAN LADINGHAM:  Explains some of the changes.

CEDARLEAF:  DIscusses further changes.

SCHNEIDER: Discusses changes  in the language  to make the two sections
parallel.

REP. BAKER:  Discusses the short time period.

SCHNEIDER:  Clarifies the time period.

CHAIR BRIAN:

CEDAR LEAF:

CHAIR BRIAN:  Explains what needs to be done. REP. EDMUNSON:  Asks about
the disagreement in the groups.

CEDARLEAF:

CHAIR BRIAN:  unan cosent


